
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
SUNY BROOME COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

2020-2021 RECOMMEDED BUDGET 
 
 
Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Broome County Legislature 
on the County Executive’s Recommended Budget for SUNY Broome Community 
College for the budget year commencing 2020, said public hearing to be held on 
Thursday, June 18, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. or thereafter via Zoom Videoconferencing: 

 
Video Access: https://broome.zoom.us/j/94222121552- 
Dial In: 1-646558-8656 
Meeting ID: 942 2212 1552 

 
Written comments may also be submitted to the Clerk of the Legislature via email at 
LegClerk@broomecounty.us or by mail to Broome County Legislature, PO Box 1766, 
Binghamton, NY 13902 until June 17th.  
 
A copy of the recommended budget has been filed in the Office of the Clerk of the 
Broome County Legislature and can be found at http://gobroomecounty.com/legis/june-
18-2020-session-documents. 
 
 
 
 
Aaron M. Martin, Clerk 
Broome County Legislature 
 
Dated:  June 11, 2020 
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